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CALL FOR PAPERS 
The Journal of International Business Policy will conduct a Paper Development Workshop 
(JIBP PDW) at Universidad Complutense in Madrid on Friday, December 10, 2021 as part 
of the pre-conference program for the EIBA annual meeting (https://eiba2021.eiba.org/).  
 
JIBP targets to publish impactful research at the intersection between international business 
and public policy (www.jibp.net). We are particularly interested in articles that identify 
novel policy issues and dilemmas related to international business, propose new policy 
directions, and measure the effectiveness and impact of policies on international business 
and the wider economy.  
 
The PDW provides participants with the opportunity to learn more about the relevance of 
international business research for global economic policymaking and the best practices to 
publish in JIBP. Our team of editors will also provide participants with developmental 
feedback on their submitted research papers. While we hope that many of these papers will 
eventually be submitted to JIBP, the purpose of the PDW is broader, namely, to improve 
the quality of IB research, to help translate IB research into policy ideas, and to bring new 
scholars into the IB policy field.  
 
The PDW will consist of two parts. First, a 60-minute introductory session (8:30am – 
9:30am) led by Sarianna Lundan (editor-in-chief) and Ari Van Assche (deputy editor) will 
discuss the relevance of IB policy research and provide guidelines on how to successfully 
publish in this area. Second, a 120-minute feedback session (10:00am - 12:00pm) where 
authors will receive feedback on their papers from JIBP editors.  

Interested scholar should submit their papers to Ari Van Assche (vanassche@jibp.net). The 
deadline for submissions is September 20. Each applicant can submit only one paper, but 
you may submit the same version of the paper that has been submitted to the EIBA 2021 
Conference. Please include the names, affiliations and e-mail addresses of all authors on 
the cover page. 



We will notify you about the acceptance to the JIBP PDW by October 1, and will need 
confirmation of your participation by October 15, which is the early-bird registration 
deadline for the conference.  

Please note that authors will need to register for the EIBA conference 
(http://www.eiba2021.eiba.org/) to participate in the JIBP PDW.  

Please address any questions about the JIBP PDW to Ari Van Assche 
(vanassche@jibp.net).  

 
Ari Van Assche  
JIBP PDW Organizer and Deputy Editor-in-Chief  
 
Sarianna Lundan 
Editor-in-Chief, Journal of International Business Policy 
 
 


